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Mothers’ Union Meeting 
 

The monthly meeting of the Mothers’ Union was held on Tuesday at the Rectory, and was presided 
over by Mrs. Nutting (enrolling member). Mrs. Carey (wife of the Rural Dean) spoke on the training of 
boys and girls, which is the second object of the Mothers’ Union and her address was listened to with 
great interest.  Carols were sung, and at the close the members were the guests of Mr. and Mrs. 
Nutting for tea. 
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